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Copthorne Village 
 

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 
 

Although the weather cannot make its mind up, I always know when summer is here as the Copthorne 

Carnival takes centre stage. This year’s event was as fantastic as ever – enjoyed the day and night fully. 

The theme this year was ‘Heroes & Villains’ and we certainly had both. The heroes were the organisers 

who – as always – laid on a fantastic day for all ages and ensured the area was completely clear the 

following morning. Hats off to all those involved – you are a credit to the village. The villains were those 

who left their rubbish behind on the Green after – PLEASE take you rubbish with you next year to ensure 

we can continue to put on this great event, and the small minority who decided to smash glass bottles 

around the area and cause even more clearing up for the organisers and volunteers.  

 

The Worth Parish Council stall attracted a few residents to come and talk. Not as many as we would like, 

but more than some years. It was nice to meet a couple of new residents who were very happy to have 

moved to the village. 

 

I was also very happy to attend Crawley Down Village CofE Primary School to present certificates to the 

children for their magnificent artworks produced for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. It was a pleasure to do 

this, and I was impressed with all the very well-behaved children and the organisation by the school – 

thank you. 

 

Things are moving forward in some Council activities, and we are looking to have a Youth Community 

Worker starting in September to work closely with the Youth Clubs and children of all ages in both our 

villages. We are excited about this move and have great expectations. 

 

The second consultation is also underway for the Community Governance Review for all residents to 

comment on the draft recommendations from Mid Sussex District Council (MSDC). We do encourage 

residents to have their say again on this matter following a response to the first consultation that was 

highly praised by MSDC. 

 

By the time the next newsletter is published, we hope to have more news on further initiatives such as 

the Vision Document for Worth Parish Council which sets out our plan for the coming years in both villages 

– watch this space! 

Tony Dorey, Chairman 

 

NEWS FROM WORTH PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Worth Parish Council are pleased to announce that two new Youth Clubs will be 

coming to Copthorne and Crawley Down.  

 

They will be starting this September for 10 to 16 year olds. 

 

If you would like to find out more and register your interest, please email us at 

enquiries@worth-pc.gov.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:enquiries@worth-pc.gov.uk
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WORTH PARISH COUNCIL COMMUNITY EMERGENCY PLAN 
 

Worth Parish Council are preparing a Community Emergency Plan, so 

that as a community we can help ourselves if something was to 

happen in our parish – Copthorne and Crawley Down.  

 

A localised emergency could include heavy snowfall, a storm, a 

sustained power failure, a water shortage or transport accident. Being 

prepared and being able to respond to an emergency effectively can 

often help people recover more quickly and make communities more 

resilient. 

 

Worth Parish Council are calling on local businesses, voluntary groups and individuals to create a Local 

Skills and Resource Register. If you can provide assistance during an emergency, please complete this 

form.  

 

Thank you in advance for any valuable assistance you may be able to offer.  

 

COPTHORNE VILLAGE COMMUNITY SPEEDWATCH 
 

Copthorne Village Community Speedwatch group are desperately looking for volunteers.  

 

Community Speedwatch is a national initiative where proactive members of local communities join with 

the support and supervision of their local police to record details of speeding vehicles using approved 

detection devices. If you would like to volunteer please register here (you may need to select Sussex, 

Mid Sussex, Crawley – Copthorne Village).  

 

SAFE SPACE SUSSEX APP 

 
Have you heard of the new app Safe Space Sussex?  
 

Launched by Sussex Police & Crime Commissioner Katy Bourne, it aims 

to help people should they feel unsafe outside of their home. 

 

The app directs users to their closest Safe Space; gives them the 

opportunity to send their location to a named emergency contact and 

provides links with advice, guidance and support. If they're in an 

emergency, the app will direct them to 999. 

 

You can download the app from the Apple app and Google Play Stores 

now.  

 

If you are a local business and wish to become a Safe Space, you can register here.  

 

NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH 
 

Would you be interested in either helping to establish or join a new Neighbourhood Watch Scheme in your 

area? 

 

The community spirit that we see in your area is very strong and we feel that this could further be 

strengthened with the setting up of a Neighbourhood Watch Scheme.  

 

The benefits of such a scheme: 

• Crime prevention advice. 

Can you help your 

community in an 

emergency?  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=utF0cDY3GkCtcZUtkrOvc7lQNt55GwBIjNWGY8f1LcNUNFozSklJN0JUOTI0RDJTM0ZCTFdQOExRVy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=utF0cDY3GkCtcZUtkrOvc7lQNt55GwBIjNWGY8f1LcNUNFozSklJN0JUOTI0RDJTM0ZCTFdQOExRVy4u
https://www.communityspeedwatch.org/WIZ-FRONT-v2-GetInvolved-exist-1.php
https://safespacesussex.org.uk/do-the-right-thing-info/safe-space-sussex-app/?fbclid=IwAR3E0vK1DZNH_Zokc3BSphuGW2em_aEosURMFHcwK48GXknbRIGNeRPQeBE
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• Greater awareness of current issues in your area. 

• Support from area co-ordinators and a well-established and pro-active board. 

• You would be supporting the Police in keeping your area a safe place to live and work. 

 

There are two ways in which a scheme can be established: 

1. The most common way is to have a set up meeting with all interested parties in a road/area. After 

this meeting a Neighbourhood Watch sign could then be ordered (there is a small fee involved). 

This then makes the scheme visible, and members have the option to display a sticker in their 

windows. 

2. An alternative way is what’s called a ‘covert’ scheme. This is an option where there is a positive 

response from a road/area but potential members are not keen to have the scheme or their 

membership known and no signage is displayed in the road/area. 

 

You can find out more about Neighbourhood Watch here.  

 

NEIGHBOURHOOD POLICING TEAM COMMUNITY QUESTIONNAIRE 
 

Your local PCSOs Roxie and Sophie are asking residents to spare a few moments to complete a 

neighbourhood policing team community questionnaire. This will allow your local PCSOs to deal with the 

issues important to you.  

 

You can access the questionnaire here.    

 

You can contact your local PCSOs at roxie.rye@sussex.police.uk and/or sophie.norman@sussex.police.uk  

 

FORTHCOMING MEETING DATES 
 

All meetings start at 7.30pm and you can find agendas and minutes on our website.  

 

Monday 5th September 2022 General Purposes & Finance Committee, followed by Planning & Highways 

Committee 

 

Monday 19th September 2022 Full Council, followed by Planning & Highways Committee  

 

Monday 3rd October 2022 General Purposes & Finance Committee, followed by Planning & Highways 
Committee 

 

Monday 17th October 2022 Full Council, followed by Planning & Highways Committee  

 

Monday 31st October 2022 General Purposes & Finance Committee, followed by Planning & Highways 
Committee 
 

Monday 14th November 2022 Full Council, followed by Planning & Highways Committee  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.ourwatch.org.uk/
http://www.worth-pc.gov.uk/_VirDir/CoreContents/News/Display.aspx?id=50262
mailto:roxie.rye@sussex.police.uk
mailto:sophie.norman@sussex.police.uk
http://www.worth-pc.gov.uk/Council_Meetings_20108.aspx
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HIRE OF THE SOUTH ROOM @ THE PARISH HUB IN COPTHORNE 
 

Our bright and spacious South Room is available to hire for a range 

of events such as birthday parties, meetings, or exercise classes. If 

you would like to make a booking please call us on 01342 713407 or 

take a look at our website 

Here is some feedback about the South Room 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                       

 

  

 

 

PARISH COUNCILLOR CONTACT DETAILS 
 

To assist compliance with data protection, any email contact regarding Council matters should be made 

via the email addresses listed below.  

 

Crawley Down Ward   

Phillip Coote Phillip.coote@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 713443 

Alex Cruickshank Alex.cruickshank@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 714328 

Ian Gibson  Ian.gibson@@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 716790 

John Hitchcock John.hitchcock@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 716831 

Chris Mayor Chris.mayor@worth-pc.gov.uk 07710 039277  

Clare Pointer Clare.pointer@worth-pc.gov.uk 07762 132538 

Kerry Scott Kerry.scott@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 712213 

Roger Webb Roger.webb@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 719029 

Liz Williams Liz.williams@worth-pc.gov.uk 07887 575867 

 

Copthorne & Worth Ward 

Graham Casella Graham.casella@worth-pc.gov.uk 07710 019516 

Tony Dorey Tony.dorey@worth-pc.gov.uk 07802 359123 

Andrew Dymond Andrew.dymond@worth-pc.gov.uk 07834 486098 

Trevor Hodsdon Trevor.hodsdon@worth-pc.gov.uk 07771 810220 

Bob King Bob.king@worth-pc.gov.uk 07851 332918 

Eddie Lord Eddie.lord@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 714905 

Chris Phillips Chris.phillips@worth-pc.gov.uk 01342 712668 

Lauraine Stewart Lauraine.stewart@worth-pc.gov.uk 07811 223387 

 

 

 

 

It’s great value 

for money and 

very clean and 

the service you get 
is great 

The space is nice and 
light with a lovely 

view of the church 

and I like that it is 
not too big, so it 

works well for my 
classes 

 

http://www.worth-pc.gov.uk/South_Room_Hire_21550.aspx
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MID SUSSEX COUNCILLOR CONTACT DETAILS 
 

Crawley Down & Turners Hill Ward 

Phillip Coote Phillip.coote@midsussex.gov.uk 01342 713443 

Ian Gibson  Ian.gibson@@midsussex.gov.uk 01342 716790 

Roger Webb Roger.webb@midsussex.gov.uk 01342 719029 

Copthorne & Worth Ward 

Chris Phillips Christopher.phillips@midsussex.gov.uk 01342 712668 

Bruce Forbes Bruce.forbes@midsussex.gov.uk 01342 719866 

 

WEST SUSSEX COUNCILLOR CONTACT DETAILS 
 

Worth Forest Ward (including Copthorne) 

Bruce Forbes Bruce.forbes@westsussex.gov.uk 01342 719866 

Imberdown Ward (including Crawley Down) 

Ian Gibson Ian.gibson@westsussex.gov.uk 01342 716790 

 

WORTH PARISH COUNCIL OFFICERS 
 

Clerk 

Jennifer Nagy 

clerk@worth-pc.gov.uk  

Deputy Clerk 

Tracy Cruickshank 

deputyclerk@worth-pc.gov.uk 

 

Finance Officer 

Ellen Smith 

rfo@worth-pc.gov.uk 

Communications and IT Administrator 

Stacey Westbrook 

comms@worth-pc.gov.uk 

 

USEFUL LINKS AND CONTACTS 
 

Anti-social Behaviour 

Report anti-social behaviour to Sussex Police online or by calling 101. If it’s an emergency or someone is 

in immediate danger call 999.   

 

Anti-social driving and abandoned vehicles 

Report any anti-social driving or abandoned vehicles to Operation Crackdown. 

 

Love West Sussex 

Love West Sussex site and Love Clean Streets app allows you to inform West Sussex County Council of 

any highways issues such as potholes, overgrown vegetation, damaged kerbs, footpaths and verges, which 

you come across in the county. 

Noise Issues 

You can report a noise issue contact the Environmental Protection Team at Mid Sussex District Council 

01444 477292 or at pollution@midsussex.gov.uk  
 

One Network 

Find out about roadworks in your area 

 

Planning 

Visit the West Sussex County Council website to find, comment on or submit a planning application. 

 

 

mailto:clerk@worth-pc.gov.uk
mailto:deputyclerk@worth-pc.gov.uk
mailto:rfo@worth-pc.gov.uk
mailto:comms@worth-pc.gov.uk
https://www.sussex.police.uk/ro/report/asb/asb/report-antisocial-behaviour/
http://www.operationcrackdown.org/
https://love.westsussex.gov.uk/reports/home
http://www.midsussex.gov.uk/environment/noise-issues/
mailto:pollution@midsussex.gov.uk
https://one.network/uk/westsussex
https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/planning/
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Streetlights  

Street lighting in Worth Parish is partly the responsibility of Worth Parish Council and partly of West 

Sussex County Council. Any Worth Parish Council streetlighting faults should be reported to the Council 

office on 01342 713407 or at enquiries@worth-pc.gov.uk. You can find a list of all Worth Parish 

Council owned streetlights at the link above. 

 

Sussex Safer Roads Partnership 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you like the Worth Parish Council newsletter delivered straight to 

your inbox? Sign up here 

PARISH OFFICE 
The Council Offices are open to the public 9:30 am to 12 noon Monday – Friday 

 

Worth Parish Council, First Floor, The Parish Hub, Borers Arms Rd, Copthorne,  
West Sussex, RH10 3ZQ 

 

Tel: 01342 713407  
www.worth-pc.gov.uk  

You can follow us on Facebook at @worthparishcouncil 

http://www.worth-pc.gov.uk/Report_It_21553.aspx
mailto:%22%20target=
https://sussexsaferroads.gov.uk/
https://forms.office.com/r/y6S4VszGms
https://www.facebook.com/worthparishcouncil

